
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This month in Nursery we will be planning a series of activities with a focus on 
money and shopping.  
 
We have started the month by reading a story called ‘Just like Jasper’ by Mick 
Inkpen. In this book the reader has to help Jasper spend his birthday money.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other activities will include 

 A shop in the role play area 

 Counting with money in maths 

 Songs and rhymes about money and shopping 

 Making items to sell  
 
During My Money March the children will be busy in Nursery making their 
pounds grow. We are planning to make play dough and bird feeders that we 
will sell to the parents in the Nursery ‘shop’. 
 
The Nursery shop will be open on Thursday, 22nd March. There will be 3 
opening times, one for each key worker group.  
 
Koalas -10.45/2.15 
 
Panda’s - 11.00/2.30 
 
Polar bears – 11.15/2.45 
 
Each group has a 15 minute slot. This will give every child in Nursery the 
opportunity to be a shopkeeper. Please come along at your child’s group time.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Clare Hammill 
Nursery Teacher 
 


